
Sponsors Needed!
for the

2021-2022
Season

Dear Business Owner:

The L-S Youth Basketball League is looking for League Sponsors for the upcoming 2021-2022 season.

No amount of money is too great or too small.  Any sponsorship is greatly appreciated.  All of the Sponsors’
company names will be listed on the LS Youth Basketball Facebook page.

A $250 sponsorship will also put your company name and/or logo on the back of the Coaches’ shirts.

More than 150 families have kids playing basketball in this league each year.  In addition to all of the families
participating in the LSYBB league, the 5th and 6th grade boys and girls travel teams play against other local
teams, giving your company an opportunity to be recognized by a large portion of our community.

Your sponsorship also supports our local youth as they participate in their sport while learning valuable skills
that they will use as they develop into contributing members of our community.

We depend on our Sponsors and hope you will consider sponsoring our league this year.

Deadline for Sponsorship forms is November 8, 2021.

Please complete the attached form and return it via mail to :

Mandy Dombach
1820 Driver Ave
Lancaster, PA 17602

Questions??? Call Mandy Dombach 717-823-2636
Or email -  lsyouthbball@gmail.com



Name:______________________________________________________________

Contact Person:_______________________________________________________

Email:_______________________________________________________________

Mailing Address of Business/Organization:
______________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________

Phone:_____________________________________________________________

Sponsorship:

$250   -  Company Name on T-shirts

Other Amount    ________________________

Please enclose check made payable to:

LS Youth Basketball

And mail to:

Jess Hostetter
330 Waters Edge

Lancaster, PA 17602


